
BDR 58-568
SB 150

EXECUTIVE AGENCY

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: February 22, 2017
Agency Submitting: Public Utilities Commission of Nevada

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2016-17

Fiscal Year
2017-18

Fiscal Year
2018-19

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Total 0 0 0 0

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

Fiscal BDR 58-568 will have no fiscal impact on the Public Utilities Commission. 

Breanne PotterName

Title Commission Secretary

DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION'S COMMENTS Date Wednesday, February 22, 2017

The Governor's Finance Office believes that there will be a fiscal impact from the regulation promulgation process, 
which may be lengthy due to the bill's requirement to establish performance incentives for energy savings.  Moreover, 
there may be additional staff work to analyze and monitor the energy efficiency plans submitted by electric utilities, 
including additional utility cost tests.  However, the Governor's Finance Office does not have sufficient information to 
calculate a cost for the additional staff time or the rulemaking process based upon the information it has. 

Laura FreedName

Executive Budget OfficerTitle

FN 4510
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